Friends

We were blessed to have our friends, Ann & Mike
Kunkel, here with us for a week at the end of May.
They served and blessed our families by repairing
different electronics that were no longer working, as
this is one of their many talents. They also blessed
us by taking us to for an trip to the beach here in
Guatemala. We've lived here 4 years and have
never been to visit the famous black sand beach so
we were blessed that they came and told us they
were laking us away for a time of rest. It was such a
blessing to have our friends here with us to serve
with, laugh with, relax with and enjoy many

different times of fellowship.

Then in June the SARF ministry had a team come
to serve for 10 days. On this team were many old
friends and with it we made new friends. We were
blessed to spend time with them and to have the joy
of helping sponsors do special activities with the

families who God has brought into their lives.

Birthdays

Another blessing of having the team here with us in
June was that they helped host our first annual SARF
birthday party. It was a great time of fun and

fellowship with our families. We spent the day at a
local park, had Guatemalan hot dogs for lunch, shared
giant cakes and had fun breaking open pinatas filled
with sweet treats! Dylan and 1, along with our co-
workers Kasey & Esther, were excited to have the annual
birthday in June as all of our birthdays are in June. We
consider it a blessing to get to share our years with all
the precious people God has brought into our lives here
in Guatemala!




Interns

Here are links if you'd like to

check out the videos we made and laugh at our

goofiness.

Here are a few ways you can be praying for us during the month of July:

1) Our team members, the Smiths, are going to be on furlough for
July, August & September. This means it will be up to the 2 of
us to keep up with all of the ministry responsibilities.

2) We have a team coming to serve with us July 13 - July 22. Please
pray for God to use them in a mighty way to touch lives here
and please pray for us as we will be trying to keep up with
everything else for the ministry while hosting the team.

We grealtly appreciate your prayers and all you do to support us in this
journey!

Love and blessings, Missy and Dylan



https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=7vAA-UtBdAU&list=PLujOhR4nTvCWATcV5XRSMs3WwxgasVy6e

